
From: Robert Hughes  

Sent: Tuesday, August 05, 2014 9:06 PM 
To: Planning 

Subject: Platt Road Rezoning 

 

Dear Commissioners, 

 

This is to voice my support for rezoning the 3.1 acre parcel of land on Platt Road, north of 

Lorraine, from single family / duplex to multifamily. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Robert Hughes 

3076 Williamsburg 

Ann Arbor 

Mi 

48108 

 

 

 


